
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 11, 2025 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00 am  
Worship – 10:15 am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30 pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – 6:00 pm 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30 pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 
BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES  
FOR OUR CHURCH FAMILY: 

 

Happy Birthday! 
 
John Leeper - May 12th  
Cindy Noel - May 14th  
Henley Bucy - May 15th   
 
No anniversaries this week! 

 
LAST WEEK’S PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Ed & Jackie, Logan & Brittany, Jesus,  
Whitney, Adam, Sarah, Melanie,  
Eric & Christina & Family, unspoken,  
and Rya Rose. 
 
 
 
2025 ELDERS: 
Marie Crawford, Elizabeth Mills, Alex Slagle,  
Joy Wilker, Julie Bomar, and Cindy Hardy 
 
 
 

HAVE AN URGENT PRAYER REQUEST? 
Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938 

 
 

 

From Revelation 7 
 

“Revive Us Again” #295 
 

John 10:22-30 
 

“Are You Washed In The Blood?” #190 

Acts 9:36-43 
 

“On the Trail of Faith” 
 

“Near The Cross” #385 
 

 

 

 



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

     

Pastor Jason will be unavailable starting this Friday, May 16th through mid-June.  
 

For all pastoral needs, please contact Elizabeth Mills at 615-668-5235. 
 

For all administration needs, please contact Jennifer at 615-663-6970. 

 

 

From May 12th-May 16th, we’ll be installing security film on our glass doors and 

windows. While the installation is going on, we would appreciate it if you could please 

avoid touching the glass doors and windows.  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to Jennifer. Thanks for your 

understanding, and we appreciate your cooperation! 

 

 

Join us this week! 

 

Tuesday, May 13th  

11:30 AM 

Campo Azul, Nolensville 

 

 

Let’s shower Hanna and Reagan with 

gifts for their new babies! 

 

Hanna Wilker Marsalis is having a baby girl 

in June! 

Please feel free to give gift cards or gifts! 

Elizabeth will send out the link to the 

women’s text groups. 

 

Reagan Hardy Stinnett is having a boy 

in May! 

Reagan has requested diapers and wipes! 

We will have a place in the lobby to place 
your gifts. 

 

 


